
 

 

 
25 January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 
 
I wrote to you on 15 January 2024 to invite nominations for two vacancies for a parent governor. 

I am delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are three candidates for 
the vacancies.  This means we must now hold a ballot. 

A ballot paper has been attached to this letter, along with an envelope to return it in.  

The ballot includes:  

 The names of the candidates (in alphabetical order) 
 A copy of the personal statements from the candidates who are Roger Fernandes, Maria 

Hooper and Saddaf Solomon.  

You may only vote for two candidates.  Each family can submit one ballot paper, regardless of 
the number of pupils they have attending the school.  As indicated on the ballot you should vote 
by checking the box alongside the name of the parents you support.  This should be done by 
noon on Friday 2nd February 2024. Votes received after this time will not be valid. 
 
The election will be decided by a simple majority of votes cast.  
 
When the election has been completed, I will let you know the outcome.  If, in the meantime, you 
have any queries, please let me know. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 

 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher and Returning Officer 
 


